
Brenda & Jamal Kousheshi 

11 Kent Drive 

Orchard Park, NY 14127 

Jkousheshi@Gmail.com 

Dear Terrence D. McCracken: 

January 28, 2025 

Foil Request 

Jamal and I have lived at 11 Kent Drive since 1987. You wrote to our neighbor Ms Ellen Geitter 

who resides at 13 Kent drive that there have been 9 waterline breaks on Kent Drive in the past 

25 years. 10/09/2024, 06/28/2024, 12/22/21, 11/06/2021, 04/19/2016, 09/26/2015, 

04/20/2002, 04/06/2002. 

I know that you do the maintenance on the line and necessary work to restore property due to 

waterline breaks. It is my understanding that the Town of Orchard Park reimburses Erie County 

water Authority for repairing the waterline breaks as well as the repair of damages to 

properties. We are writing to put in a FOIL request for how much Orchard Park has reimbursed 

the Erie County Water Authority over the past 25 years for water main breaks on Kent drive as 

well as repairing driveway aprons and cleaning up the large size gravel,grading properties and 

repairing lawn aamage.. 

Very truly yours, 

Brenda and Jamal Kousheshi 
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